
September 23-27, 2024

Contact me!

danje.washingto
n@elmoreco.com
         
           OR

Message me on 
Remind

- All transportation notes must be turned in with 
students' folder or to the office.  We can’t accept 
changes on the phone, via Remind, or email.
-Students MUST wear closed-toed shoes for P.E. 
Coaches will not allowed students on the new 
playground without closed-toed shoes.
-We do have a friend with a peanut allergy. Please 
do not send your child to school with anything 
with peanuts or nuts. Thank you for your help!

-September 30-October 4- Book 
Fair (more information will be 
provided later)

Students should be reading every night for 20-30 minutes. Starting this week, we will 
start logging-in our reading time into a Reading Log. Students will be given this 
sleeve with a log and a story to practice on nightly. If they choose to read a book 
from home or from school, that is fine too! Our mission is to put more “words to the 
tongue” and for students to read as much as possible! Reading logs are dure back 
each Friday.

Reading- I can make inferences. I can use illustrations and 
details to describe story events.
Phonics- I can read and write words with short vowels. I can 
read and write words with digraph -ck and double final 
consonants. I can read and write words with inflectional 
ending -s.
Writing: I can my first and last name. I can write a narrative 
text. I can identify articles and demonstratives.
Math- I can write numbers 1-50. I can add sums within 20, 
including with word problems. I can measurement objects 
and compare lengths.
Science/Social Studies- I can discuss Johnny Appleseed. 

Our Class
Newsletter

mailto:danje.washington@elmoreco.com


Look around your home and answer these 
questions.

What is longer than a pencil? _________
What is shorter than your backpack? _____
What is longer than your thumb? _______

High-Frequency 
Words

come

here

to

of

Words to 
Practice

cub

luck

hugs

buzz

The little pup 
will come to the 
kid in the hut.


